
Project Update: March 2023 
 
The volunteers have been hired and sampling has begun. The first batch of samples 
sent to the lab for molecular identification was successful. Parasites with eggs were 
also found on Macrobrachium samples. For your reference, I have attached a couple 
of photos of sampling. 
 

 





 



 


